NATIONAL LAW UNIVERSITY, DELHI
Sector — 14, Dwarka, New Delhi — 110 078

NOTICE
June 15, 2016

The Hon'ble Judges of the Supreme Court of India require Research
Associates for their Office.

The students of NLU Delhi, those who are interested should immediately
send their CV to the Office of the Vice-Chancellor through email to:
vc@nludelhi.ac.in latest by 18th June, 2016. All those interested should
make sure that once selected, they will join the Office and stay there at
least for six months.




